
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope that you and your family are well. I’m writing to you as someone who should have received the 

offer of a place at Churchfields Primary School from Bromley Council today. I hope that you will 

choose to accept your place.  

 

This newsletter gives you a brief overview of what our children have been up to during the Spring 

term. Should you choose to join us, we will provide you with further information about how we help 

your child with the transition to primary school, all the information you will need for their first day, and 

events you can attend to meet other new parents/carers over the coming months.  

 

Choosing the right school for your child is one of the most important decisions you will make as a 

parent/carer, so if you have any further questions to help you make your decision, or would like a 

further tour of the school, please contact admin@churchfields.q1e.org.uk and we will be very happy 

to help you. We are offering additional tours on Wednesday 19 April at 2pm, 

Thursday 20 April at 2pm, Monday 24 April at 2pm and Friday 28 April at 9.30am. 

 

I hope to welcome you to the Churchfields community. 

 

With best wishes, 

   

Sarah Atherton 

Headteacher  

Dates for your diary: 

 

First day of Term:  Wednesday 6 September 

This week, your child will attend shorter 

‘settling in’ sessions on Wednesday and 

Thursday before starting full-time from Friday 8 

September onwards.  

 

Induction events: 

Thursday 8 June – Parent/Carer welcome 

meeting at school, 6.30 – 7.30pm. 

Wednesday 21 June – Children and 

parents/carers ‘Stay and play’ session at 

school, time to be confirmed. 

Week beginning 26 June – Home visits, 20 

minutes each. 

Saturday 8 July – PTA Summer Fair, everyone 

welcome. 

Tuesday 11 July – Teddy Bears Picnic at 

school for all families joining us in September. 
 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

Full term dates can be found on our website.  

 

 

   

What do our children like about 

Churchfields? 

 

Hear from our children about what they like 

about Churchfields and how friendly they find it. 

You can see their interviews here.  

 

You can also view our virtual tour here. 

 

Follow us on Social!  

   @churchfields_primary @churchfieldspri 
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https://www.churchfields-q1e.org.uk/for-our-parentscarers/term-dates/
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https://www.churchfields-q1e.org.uk/admissions/open-days/
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https://www.instagram.com/churchfields_primary/
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Spring Term at Churchfields Primary School 

 

We have had a very enjoyable term at Churchfields and here are just a few highlights. In January, our 

choirs had an amazing opportunity to perform at the 02 Arena with over 8000 other children as part of 

Young Voices.  

 

       
In English, our Year 5, 6 and Ash classes enjoyed ‘A Midsummer Night's Dream’ performed by The 

Young Shakespeare Company, and our younger children enjoyed a visit from The Hobgoblin Theatre 

Company who put on an exciting and immersive production of Little Red Riding Hood.  

 

In Science, Year 4 have been studying electricity. They made static electricity with balloons which 

could then stick to things and move paper fish and used a Van de Graaff machine that made their 

hair go static when they touched the metal. In Reception, our children became palaeontologists for 

the day when they met some animatronic dinosaurs! 

 

    
 

In sport, we were really pleased to welcome the boys’ teams from Marian Vian for friendly matches 

on our large sports field and we will be hosting matches for our girls’ teams next term.  

 

        
 

We have also celebrated World Book Day and collected donations for the Turkey-Syria Earthquake 

Appeal. As you can see the children have been very busy! We do hope you will choose Churchfields 

Primary for your child, and we will be able to welcome them in September.   

 


